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To Whom This May Concern,
I would like to add my voice to the others who are disgusted by the fact that waste is being
pumped into the Penobscot River from the Old Town Miller Nine Dragons.  Although I do not
feel that the pollution of our natural resources by any source is acceptable, it is far more
reprehensible that Maine is doing this for other states for profit.  It may provide a profit
monetarily, but money is not going to be able to buy back our Earth.  I think this should be
stopped immediately.
Thank you,
Marie D. Miller
Dover-Foxcroft, Maine
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